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Mayor Muryn noted that the downtown mobile cameras that are in the mid-block crosswalks are to 

monitor when they are working effectively and when they are not, and when they are not activating when 

they should be and when they are activating when they should not be.  These mobile cameras will provide 

hard data because when someone is brought in to look at them, they tend to act properly and then when 

they are reported be having no issues, they start to act up.  The cameras will be there for a couple of days. 

Mayor Muryn announced that the City has been nominated by the Chamber of Commerce for a small 

business award.  The event will be in a couple of weeks.  She welcomed anyone who wants to attend. 

 

 

Councilman Slough thanked Safety Director Schmelzer for the response time of putting the downtown 

benches back out.  He had asked about them at the last City Council meeting and the next day, they were 

put back out. 

 

 

Mayor Muryn mentioned that a couple of the downtown trash receptacles are in need or repainting which 

will be done soon. 

 

 

Mayor Muryn informed Council that the City of Findlay, Ohio does not have any water issues going on 

right now.  What has been in the media is for Findlay, Illinois. 

 

 

 

President of Council Monday adjourned City Council at 7:34pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________   ________________________________ 

       CLERK OF COUNCIL          COUNCIL PRESIDENT 






